
 

Jennings School 

31 Palm Drive 

Fairfield, CT 06825 

 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents,  

 

Welcome to fourth grade! We hope you have had an enjoyable 

summer and are looking forward to a new school year. We have been 

very busy this summer preparing for our year together. We think you 

will find fourth grade to be interesting, challenging, and fun, and we 

can’t wait to get the year started.  

 

When you arrive on the first day of school, Thursday,  

September 3rd, please bring the book you are currently reading. Be 

prepared to share it as well as other books you’ve enjoyed reading this 

summer.  

 

We have an exciting year ahead of us. We can’t wait to see you 

and begin our journey through 4th grade!  Remember new students to 

Jennings are invited to visit on the 2nd.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

The Fourth Grade Teachers 


